
Newsletter 21.9.2018 

 Ruby News 

The children have been using the animals on the farm to communicate and some 

children created models to make homes for the animals.  

   

  

The children have also tried to help Mog the witch to create pom pom spells by 

putting the right amount in the cauldrons.  

   

 

We have been playing games, sharing songs and reading stories to help us rhyme. It 

would be great to look at this at home to support learning. We have enjoyed singing 

the big pig song if you would like to share it at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4FH9YqBIkAE  

The children will be in for the morning and lunch next week! 8:50am-12:30pm. 

Curriculum Meeting - Thursday 27.9.2018 9am-10am 

We will talk about how you can support your child at this stage of the year. A slip will be put 

in home school books in book bags next week to let us know if you can come or not.  

Miss Tyler                  


